
Completed	Works	in	2024	
	
	
JANUARY 
AGM calling - incorporated into chairman's letter - saving of over £800 as no 
printing needed. 
 
Email members – continuing to encourage members to sign up to receive 
email communication, we now have over 700 email members cost saving on 
printing of £100 
 
FEBRUARY 
Gully - suck – completed  
 
Road sweeping – completed  
 
Insurance – We reviewed our insurance policy, changed companies and 
made a saving of £2,700 
  
 
APRIL  
Mapping Gullies – We undertook a complete survey of all the roadside 
gullies that we have responsibility for, these have been, photographed and 
recorded with individual reference numbers. We now know the exact location 
and condition of each gully. 
 
JULY  
Brook lane – drainage work completed on Brook Lane 
  
OCTOBER 
Road Conditions – a survey was carried out on all 75 roads to determine 
their condition, noting sections that appeared unsatisfactory, photographs 
were taken of all adverse conditions noted and a severity allocation made.  
 
Flooding - We commissioned expert advice to help us establish with 
confidence which flooding areas might fall within the FRSA remit, 
where we would be maintaining existing infrastructure to function as originally 
installed. 
 
   
NOVEMBER 
CCTV investigation - we have reviewed the reports from this investigation to 
ascertain where the drains were not working properly due to 
blockage, broken pipes etc. A programme of remedial works is currently being 
developed. 
 


